
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The National Assessment Program - Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) 2022 
tests will be undertaken by all Australian Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 students from 
10th to 20th May 2022. Students will be tested in Writing, Language 
Conventions (spelling, grammar and punctuation), Reading and Numeracy. 
The NAPLAN tests are implemented by the Victorian Curriculum and 
Assessment Authority (VCAA) on behalf of the Australian Curriculum, 
Assessment and Reporting Authority (ACARA). 

 
The results of the tests provide information for students, parents, teachers and 
principals which can be used to improve student achievement. 

 
Students with significant intellectual disabilities can be exempted from one or 
all of the NAPLAN 2022 tests. In certain circumstances, adjustments are 
available for students to enable them to participate in the tests. In addition, 
whilst NAPLAN tests are a routine part of the school calendar, students may 
be withdrawn from the testing program by their parent/guardian for reasons 
such as religious beliefs or philosophical objections to testing. If you wish to 
withdraw your child, or discuss the test, please email the college on 
greater.shepparton.sc@education.vic.gov.au and address to Ms Stacie 
Lundberg. 
 
For further information about the NAPLAN tests, visit the NAP website at 
www.nap.edu.au  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Barbara O’Brien 
Executive Principal 

 

NAPLAN 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
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